January 2, 1957

L. C. Han'is,
P. O¢ Box 6657
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Harris,

This is to advise that the L. C. Harris, 1 Honolw@u-State
located £60/%wand 660/W Section 2#128-2@ of Chaves County.

Our field representative Bill Gressett was at this location
December 31, 1956, he found marker not Cemented;Pits not filled &
Junk on location. Your letter of November 14, 1956 stated that
you would let us know when location wes ready. I thought I would
inform you of tne conditions that the location was found in., Will
you give this your attention as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. h‘n‘trong
Supervisor, District No.2

MLA/r3n
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